

AFBI Headquarters Newforge Lane Belfast BT9 5PX

BY EMAIL

Martin McKee request-540524-9fcd4f87@whatdotheyknow.com

Our AFBIFOI20181201

reference:

Date 24 January 2019

Dear Mr McKee

Freedom of Information Act 2000

Thank you for your email of 21 December 2018 in which you requested information about influenza vaccinations.

I am writing to advise you that I need to extend the time limit for responding to your request.

As explained in the paragraph titled 'How long does it take to get information?' of the leaflet enclosed with my first letter, occasionally it is necessary to extend our 20 working day time limit for issuing a response. In the case of your request, I must extend the time limit by approximately 4 working days. Please accept my apologies for this and I expect to let you have a response by 30 January 2019. If you do not receive my response by then, please contact me and I will investigate the matter.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

Yours sincerely,

AFBI FOI Officer Foi.officer@afbini.gov.uk